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I am writing today to support expansion and support of the WES. The WES can be a 

much more significant form of transit if it is allowed to be. The current lack of run 

times and limited reach prevents it from being able to replace fossil fuel cars. My 

mom lives in Portland but works in Wilsonville, and is love if she could take the WES 

to work rather than needing to deal with the hullabaloo of traffic congestion. Oregon 

would prosper from an expansion of rail projects which are the most energy and 

economically efficient form of transportation. Choose the future, choose the WES. 


